
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear  Veteran, 

We thank you for fighting for  freedom and for saving our country. We sang, 
“What a wonderful world” by Louis Armstrong at our school remembrance day  
ceremony. A lot of people came and listened to the performances. We watched a 
show called, “black light droma”. all the lights were truned off and we couldn’t see 
anything except the poppies on the stage. 

We learned many soldiers went to war and never came back, but a few were 
lucky and retruned home to their family. Did any of your friends come back home? 
did you have any friends in war that died? I wouldn’t be superised if you said yes. 
were you sad when one your firend died? 

 In class we read a book called, “a poppy is to remember,” we leanred how hard 
it is for soldiers to retrun home from war.  We read a poem called, “why wear a 
poppy.” when we were done we learned that we wear a poppy to remember the brave 
soldiers. we read a poem called in “flanders field” by john mc crae we leared that john 
mc crae wrote the poem after his firend died. 

                                                                   Yours Truly, 

                                                                    Helena                                                      

	
  


